
Mayor of Sevenoaks, Councillor Libby Ancrum, chooses Bradbourne 

RDA to support during her Civic Year 

We were delighted, honoured and privileged to 

be chosen as one of the two charities Sevenoaks 

Town Council Mayor, Cllr Libby Ancrum, has 

nominated to support during her Civic Year.   

Sadly, a bout of Covid meant she was unable to 

join us for the SE Region carriage driving Le Trec 

event which the Group hosted when deputy 

Mayor, Cllr Tony Clayton, joined us and handed 

out the prizes. 

We look forward to working with Cllr Ancrum and 

the Town Council members in their promotional 

and fundraising activities in support of our Group, 

and to welcoming her to Bradbourne RDA Group 

events throughout her year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


